
Anette Frumerie takes up post as CEO of Rikshem
As previously announced, Anette Frumerie will be the new CEO of Rikshem AB (publ). She takes up her new post today, May 5,
2020.

“We are glad to welcome Anette Frumerie a little earlier than first communicated. Rikshem’s work to develop the property portfolio and
increase the rate of production will now gain an additional energy boost, and the Board of Directors and employees look forward to start
working together with Anette. I would also like to take the opportunity to say thank you to Per Uhlén, who in an exemplary way has lead
Rikshem as acting CEO over the past six months,” says Bo Magnusson, Chairman of the Board at Rikshem.

For further information, please contact:

Jennie Wolmestad, Head of Communication, Rikshem: 070-687 18 57, jennie.wolmestad@rikshem.se

Rikshem is one of Sweden’s largest private property companies. We own, develop and manage residential properties and
properties for public use in selected municipalities in Sweden, where we offer safe, pleasant and flexible housing in attractive
locations. Rikshem aims to be a long-term partner for municipalities and is owned by the Fourth Swedish National Pension
Fund and AMF Pensionsförsäkring AB. Read more at rikshem.se.

www.rikshem.se


